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From: Malissa Mckeith <malissacurepres@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 9:07 AM 
To: Aguilar‐Crunk, Nancy <NCrunk@riversideca.gov> 
Subject: [External] Re: Suggested Addition 

Good morning Nancy: 

Please direct this to the appropriate individuals. 

At a future meeting, can we get an overview of the current rules concerning the 
circumstances under which the City can assume debt; whether the charter can 
be amended to limit the City's ability to do so; what the pros and cons are of such 
a move, etc. 

Additionally, will we be hearing from the chair of the Budget Engagement 
Committee on the scope of their charter and whether it should be expanded to 
include the review of other financial commitments of the City. 

Thank you.  
Malissa Hathaway McKeith 
Citizens United for Resources and the Environment, Inc. (“CURE”) 
www.curegroup.org 
213-300-3550 


